
Mrs. Wood's 3rd Grade

N E W S  F R O M

this week

important datesat home reminders
Please continue working on skip-
counting and multiplication facts at
home. These are so important for the
students to know as we continue
working on them at school.

Next week is believe week! I have
attached our color schedule on the
back of this newsletter. Each day we
ask students to wear a color to
support those fighting or in remission
from specific cancers. Friday will be
our Believe Day!

O C T O B E R  2 N D

R E A D I N G :

W R I T I N G :

M A T H :

S C I E N C E

Next week is Believe week! I have
attached the flyer on the back of this
newsletter. 

October 4th - Mobile Dentist 
October 20th - Half Day
October 23rd - Fall Break
October 31st - Halloween Party
(information coming soon)

November 1st - Half Day/Conferences
November 2nd - Conferences

We are reading informational
text. We are reading about our
government and how it works.

We have started a new module.
Module 2 is about problems solving
with units of measurement. We will
be focusing on minutes, seconds,
liters, milliliters, centimeters and
inches. 

We will be writing our own
informational text. This text is an
expository essay. Students will
choose an animal they love and
write facts and details to
complete their essay.

We have started our science unit
on the circle of life. We will be
discussing animal and plant life
cycles, environmental change,
and reproduction of plants. 


